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Reynolds, Mark A

From: Reynolds, Mark A
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 5:18 PM
To: Reynolds, Mark A
Subject: PICIS update 1/9/2013: Clarification

 
 
To clarify the previous PICIS Update: LBHPs are allowed to backdate for up to 30 days. Agencies are not 
allowed to backdate after 2/17/2013.  
 
I apologize for the confusion.  
 
Mark  
 
 
 
(Previous statement related to BACKDATING: We have received quite a few calls/emails about what can be 
backdated and what cannot. CDC transaction dates can be backdated. CDC dates should be the date the event 
occurred. For example, if you admitted someone on 1/16/2013, but their treatment plan doesn’t start until 
1/28/2013, the CDC 23 date should be 1/16/2013 and the authorization start date should be 1/28/2013. 
Authorizations start dates cannot be backdated, except for requests through 2/17/2013.)  


